
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2022

When was the last time you felt hopeless? What did you do? Who did you turn to? 
What were the results? Ezra and Nehemiah remind us there is hope during times of 
hopelessness. God is working even when it seems like things could not get any worse. 
He turns graves of gloom into gardens of glory. As we examine God’s Word, may we be 
open to implementing it as we live for God’s glory and our good!

Halloween is the one time each year when the world comes to YOU. Buy some really 
good candy, get together with your Life Group or someone else from Fairview, turn your 
porch light on and get to know your neighbors. We don’t have to embrace the holiday, but 
we can embrace our neighbors in hopes that they will become part of the Family. 
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Join us for our Wednesday Night Meal 
this week! This meal will be served in 
the A/B room from 5:45 - 6:30pm. 

It will cost $5 per person (18 and over). 
Please sign up TODAY in the foyer or 
on the Fairview app.

We are taking nominations for the 
upcoming finance team vacancies. 
All nominations are due by Sunday, 
November 13. You can pick up a 
nomination card in the foyer. These 
will be voted on during our 4th 
quarter business meeting on Sunday, 
December 18. 

Sunday, October 30 immediately after 
service there will be a Fairview Kids 
Volunteer Meeting in the A/B Room. 
This meeting is for current volunteers of 
our Kids Ministry. Lunch will be provided 
and childcare is available if needed. 
Use the QR code to register.

We are inviting our families with 
children from birth to 12th grade to our 
Progressive Dinner and Hayride on 
Sunday, November 6 from 4:30-7:30. 
This will be a time to enjoy good food 
and great company! Use this QR code 
to register your family!


